
ARE YOU A STUDENT AND A 
CAREGIVER? 

Come join us for pizza and conversation! 
When:

Wednesday, Feb. 7th

5:00-6:30 


Where:

Queen Anne’s Lounge, 
Campus Y





What should I expect? 

An informal, come-as-you-are drop-in 
session of pizza-eating. We want to 
learn what student caregivers would 
like to see at Carolina, and how 
students can support each other. If you don’t have time to spare, no 
worries. Just introduce yourself, leave a name and contact, and grab a 
slice to go!


Who should come?

We don’t know how many students at Carolina are caregivers for their 
parents, grandparents, siblings, or other family members, but we 
know that you are out there, and we know how difficult and rewarding 
it can be to do what you do. 



If you find yourself trying to cope 
with balancing being a student with 
being a caregiver, join us on the 7th 
or get in touch with us! 
We are:     
Possibly a new student group, convened 
by Prof. Olson 
(eaolson@email.unc.edu) and 
student caregiver LauraKathryn Smith 
(bookendcare@gmail.com)  

Study for 
bio test

Pick up 
gran’s  
medicine

Move Dr. 
appt to next 
week

reading 
journal in 
Sakai

SLEEP??!!

INSTAGRAM: carolinacarers

FACEBOOK: CarolinaCarers
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